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Email: bill.hoke@hovacinc.com

Dear Mr. Powers.

I was saddened to learn of Christine’s passing. I lost my first wife of 39 years to cancer in 1999, and I know it’s not easy.

Christine was a high school classmate of mine at EHS Class of ’54.

The Class of ‘54 is preparing scrapbooks to celebrate the 50th anniversary our graduation from EHS. These scrapbooks will be distributed at our 50-year reunion which will be held in Hanover in June of 2004.

We’d like the scrapbook to include brief biographical information for each class member including those who have passed away. The enclosed write-up’s are examples of what we have in mind. 

I’ve roughed out a page for Christine in our scrapbook, but it would be nice if you or any of your children would add a few words about her.

If you and/or your children would add a few words, I’ll complete the page on her and mail you the draft for your approval before we finalize it.

We’d really like to include information about her in our scrapbook, and we will be grateful for any information you can provide.

Thanks,

Bill Hoke

EHS Class of ‘54

